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To:  The Missouri Department of Higher Education:  
 
As the Director and Principal of the Summit Technology Academy (STA) at the Missouri 
Innovation Campus in Kansas City, I am writing this letter of support for the Respiratory 
Therapy Baccalaureate degree proposal at Metropolitan Community College.    
 
STA at Missouri Innovation Campus (MIC) provides innovative educational opportunities to 
thousands of students and adults in the Greater Kansas City area with a new model for 
education in Missouri that focuses on student outcomes and workforce needs. The state-of the-
art facility provides an effective, innovative learning environment in which students will pursue 
exciting educational opportunities in areas that are in high demand while empowering and 
instilling confidence in students so that they may enjoy a successful college completion path, 
ultimately contributing to a strong Missouri economy. 
 
We already have an existing relationship with MCC in which they deliver college courses to our 
students while they are still in high school.   We pledge to partner with MCC in promoting the 
new MCC Respiratory Care program to our students as another option for post-secondary 
education.  We have a strong Allied Health preparedness program at STA and this population of 
students would provide an excellent pool of potential applicants for the MCC program. 
 
I highly support the MCC Respiratory Care Baccalaureate Degree Program and believe the 
implementation of this program will provide many students a wonderful opportunity to pursue 
a career in that field.   
 
Respectfully, 

 
Jeremy Bonnesen, Ed.D. 
STA Director/Principal 

816-986-3414 

sta.lsr7.org 

  

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__sta.lsr7.org_administration-2Ddirector-2Dprincipal_&d=DwMFaQ&c=b5_CrXig5FnTe8dfmADGzQ&r=dNZLWj88ni4UcQRm87F7r3KxdJ7nL6B0D5F_LTLAluw&m=pwINhC59621OYnlYwr2e-Wp9zayRFOlXuzJDov-OpVQ&s=qt94d12nAlbIBW2sTtnw3H0wM2P_XXYRJV1yp9QmQn8&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__sta.lsr7.org_administration-2Ddirector-2Dprincipal_&d=DwMFaQ&c=b5_CrXig5FnTe8dfmADGzQ&r=dNZLWj88ni4UcQRm87F7r3KxdJ7nL6B0D5F_LTLAluw&m=pwINhC59621OYnlYwr2e-Wp9zayRFOlXuzJDov-OpVQ&s=qt94d12nAlbIBW2sTtnw3H0wM2P_XXYRJV1yp9QmQn8&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__sta.lsr7.org&d=DwMFaQ&c=b5_CrXig5FnTe8dfmADGzQ&r=dNZLWj88ni4UcQRm87F7r3KxdJ7nL6B0D5F_LTLAluw&m=pwINhC59621OYnlYwr2e-Wp9zayRFOlXuzJDov-OpVQ&s=WACP6_aMTwGsiyM8Paj-c8rsM_KBBHbVk_s9Upe5Zxs&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__sta.lsr7.org_&d=DwMFaQ&c=b5_CrXig5FnTe8dfmADGzQ&r=dNZLWj88ni4UcQRm87F7r3KxdJ7nL6B0D5F_LTLAluw&m=pwINhC59621OYnlYwr2e-Wp9zayRFOlXuzJDov-OpVQ&s=3IJL3ToQR_97gS1rUXew2pPe1uo0VYbWI0S9KrKDpMU&e=

